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July 3, (CNS)--LATE FLASK!,!! RON BENNETT WINS TAFF,!

International Section

<11 S-F FCCMS!
’'SCIENCE FICTION STORIES’ 

GOES"TEN-A-¥EAR"!

THE TIME STREAM

by J. Harry Vincent

The delay in the August issue of 
Infinity Science Fiction, on the 
stands by new, was due to a change 
in printers. Starting with the 
next, first monthly issue, October 
1958, Infinity will be printed by 
a printer in Mass. August was the 
last issue printed by a Brooklyn 
printer (that does a good number 
of the s-f mags),and he Just took 
his time with it.

The science-fiction field lost a 
magazine this month, but that mag 
didn't fold, it converted itself 
into a pocket-book series. No. 32 
of Galaxy Science Fiction Novel 
appeared at the book store today, 
25 June 1958 in its new p-b size.

No. 32, the first in the new 
pocket-book size, is "AddresseCen- 
tauri" by F. L. Wallace, a reprint 
of the 1955 Gnome Press book, and 
based on a 1952 Galaxy story, "Ac
cidental Flight". The volume is 
neat with cheap plup paper,regular 
p-b size, 35* and 192 pages. It 
boasts a black top and right side 
border bn the cover format,with an 
excellent cover painting by 'Wall— 
ace A. Wood. Mr. Wood recently - 
won a "silver plague" as "The 
Best Comic Artist Of The Year" a- 
warded by The National Cartoonists 
Society for his work in MAD maga
zine.

No. 32 was slightly delayed 
due to the change-over, and Mr. 
Guinn states that he hopes to make 
it a monthly in the very near fut- 
(continued o n page 2, column 1) 

NEW YORK, 6 June, (CNS) - Science 
Fiction Stories, that only a few 
months ago went monthly, will g o 
"Ten Times A Year" this Fall.

There'll b e no October or 
December 1958 issues. The last 
monthly issue for this year will 
be the September 1958 issue.

Editor Bob Lowndes blames 
the gaieral conditions in the pub
lishing field for this drop in 
schedule. He assures us that he 
plans to resume full monthly 
schedule with the January 1958 is
sue.

Annual subscription rates for 
Science Fiction Stories will drop 
with the change of schedule from 
$3«5O a year (for 12 issues), to 
$3-00 a year (for 10 issues).

There will be no changes made 
with Future Science Fiction; Bob 
Lowndes' other s-f mag; i t will 
continue as a bi-monthly.

Science Fiction Stories was 
the first Columbia s-f magazine 
:ver to make the monthly schedule.

SAUK CITY, 3 June, (CNS) - With 
the publication of THE MASK OF 
3THULHU early this month, Arkham 
House is readying a new bulletin 
for distribution t o our patrons 
late in June. In ft, we are an
nouncing the following coming 
books:

NINE HORRORS, by Joseph Payne 
Brennan. A novelette (Slime) 

and 8 shorter tales (from Weird 
Tales, Esouire, Mystic), two o f 
(continued o n page 2, column 2)

by Julian Parr

SCIENCE FICTION TOPS EAST GERMANY 
READEP. POLL

Dusseldorf, 1 June, (CNS) -The 
East German publishing firm "Ver
lag Neues Leben" has been publish
ing adventure stories in a series 
"Das neue Abenteuer" for some time 
now; of a total of 130 issues, 
(each containing a complete story) 
only six or seven could be called 
science-fiction. In a recent poll 
readers were asked to name their 
favorite title; most votes were 
cast for "Alarm auf Station Ein- 
stein"(a space station thriller), 
and another science-fiction story, 
."Koba.lt 60", was runner-up. This 
result has led the publishers to 
promise more science-fiction stor
ies in the future.

ANOTHER NEW GERMAN smES

DUSSELDORF, 28 May, (CNS) - Walter 
Ernsting, President o f the SFCD 
(now SFCE - Science Fiction Club 
Europa), who left Erich Pabel at 
the end of 1957, has now brought 
out a new monthly science-fiction 
series for the Munich publisher 
Heyne Moewig. It is a large com-

WALTER FRNSTING 

panion to"Terra" and is called 
vTerra Sonderband" (Digest format.

Koba.lt
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96 pp, DM 1, ((U.S. 254))).

Each issue contains a complete 
novel; No. 1 brought the editor's 
own "Attentat auf Sol" (by 'Clark 
Darlton'); No. 2 is a translation 
from the Russian: G. Martynov's 
"220 Days In A Space Ship" - a 
diary of the first Mars expedition. 
This novel was first published in 
East Germany last year. Forth
coming issues will contain Ameri
can (e.g. vVogt's "Sian") and Bri
tish (e.g. James White's "The Ex
tra-terrestrials") science-fiction.

"UTOPIA ZUKUNFT" GOES WEEKLY

DUSSELDORF, 2 June, (CNS) - Erich 
Pabel's "Utopia Zukunfsromane", 
(formerly "Utopia Kleinband"), the 
first of the German SF pulp series, 
which started as a monthly in May 
1953 and went fortnightly last au
tumn, is now published weekly in a 
larger format (64 pp instead o f 
48, costing 60 instead of 50 pfen
nigs.

"UTOPIA MAGAZIN" ■ NOW MONTHLY!

DUSSELDORF, 2 June, (CNS) -Pabel's 
top-line series, the Utopia Maga
zin short story.magazine, is now 
published monthly in smaller and 
cheaper format (96 pp for DM 1.- 
instead o f 112 pp for DM 1,50). 
This is no doubt Pabel's answer to 
the appearance of a German edition 
of "Galaxy". Editor Walt Spiegl 
has started to bring novelettes, 
such as Heinlein's "Coventry", in 
the Magazin.

YET ANOTHER GERMAN S-F SERIES

DUSSELDORF, 4 June, (CNS) - Anoth
er German publisher, Alfons Semrau 
of Hamburg, has entered the pulp 
field with a monthly series of 
fullplength novels called "Aben- 
tguer im 'A'eltenraum" (Adventures 
In Space), 6" x 9"format, 96 pp, 
DM 1, (U.S. 254). N o. 1 is a 
translation of Gordon R. Dickson's 
"Mankind on the Run" and Poul An
derson's "A Star Rebels" is sched- 
uled for No. 2.__________________ 

the TIME STREAM
(continued from page 1, column 1)

ure. As a "magazine", it was pub
lished very irregularly the past 
few years. Mr. Guinn went on tc 
state that the new cover format 
will remain,but a few small chang
es will be necessary to meet the 
requirements of all concerned.

You may not find the new Gal
axy Novel at its old place on the 
newsstands. As a pocket-book it 
will probably be with other p-bs, 
and may not appear at all on 
stands that do not carry p-bs. I 
found m y copy in a "drug" store 
that doesn't carry mags at all.

We like the changes made, and 
expect to see great things of it 
in the future. Farewell t o the 
"magazine" Galaxy Novel; welcome 
to the p-b series Galaxy Novel. Oh 
yes, glad t o see the full name 
Galaxy SCIENCE-FICTION Novel r e- 
stored.

"Hugo" winner, Frank Kelly Freas 
again has done both the front and 

back covers of MAD. The current 
issue, September, #41, mad as ever 
is now on the stands. Best 
feature in the issue is the "Free- 
Loading Department" which tells in 
full (illustrated) details how to 
put out an imitation of MAD maga
zine. Should'be of great help to 
the many copies of MAD now flood
ing the stands.

MAD also announces a MAD book 
"Mad For Keeps" i n hard covers, 
published by Crown Publishers, at 
$2.95. and another Ballantine p-b 
of MAD, "The Brothers MAD", 35#. 
Both of course reprints from MAD!

Rumors have it that certain maga
zine distributors have put thumbs- 
down on anything less than monthly 
science-fiction magazines. This 
may mean the end of many otherwise 
fine s-f mags. Mags that tho they 
could never make it as a monthly, 
can do well as a bi-monthly or ev
en quarterly. This, if true, may 
also put the boys with not too 
much money out of the publishing 
field completely. I t will also 
prevent new blood i n the field. 
Little by little the squeeze play 
is on.

Please don't send in for the 1958 
edition of T H E SCIENCE FICTION 
YEARBOOK as yet. Altho work is 
progressing steadily o n it, the 
exact number of pages and price 
have not yet been set, and your 
sending in money now may delay 
your copy. Keep your eyes on 
these pages, you'll get the news 
on when, how much and what in 
plenty of time. The boys at S-F 
Times are most happy with the many 
readers who have written i n and 
even sent i n money for the 1958 
YEARBOOK, and from what I've seen 
of it, it looks mighty good.

ARKHAM HOUSE NEWS 
(continued from page 1, column 2,

them hitherto unpublished. Sep
tember 1958, $3-00«

THE RETURN OF SOLAR PONS, b j
August Derleth. A Myeroft & 

Moran book. 13 pastiches of Sher
lock Holmes, with an introduction 
by Edgar W. Smith. October 1958, 
$4.00.

THE SHUTTERED ROOM & OTHER
PIECES, by H. P. Lovecraft & 

Divers Hands. A final collection 
of Lovecrafttana, prior to publi
cation o f the SELECT!© LETTERS. 
The book will contain certain 
hitherto uncollected Lovecraft 
pieces, the title novella (belong
ing to the Dunwich series, finish
ed by Derleth), Lin Carter's re
vised Lovecraft - The Gods, and 
Lovecraft - The Books, a compre- 
hensive bibliography of Lovecraft, 
early stories like The Alchemist, 
memoirs by Donald Wandrei, Robert 
Bloch, Alfred Galpin and others; 
reprints of Lovecraft tales which 
have not been in print for over a 
decade. This book was earlier an
nounced as THE ALCHEMIST & OTHER 
PIECES. October, 1959, ?-5.00.

In addition, Arkham House will 
have a very limited printing, in 
brochure form, t o mark our 20th 
Anniversary in 1959, of a history 
and complete bibliogranhy of Ark- 

nam House books. Much as we would 
like to present a cony of this to 
every patron, we can't afford to 
do so, and the asking price will 
be $1. This, too, will be an
nounced in the June 1958 bulletin.

If advance orders seem to 
justify it, we may very well also 
publish Greye la Spina's INVADERS 
FROM THE DARK, which has been on 
our list to come for some time;and 
Smith's THE ABOMINATIONS OF YONDO.

SCIENCE-FICTION TIMES BOOK REVIEWS

by Gerry de la Ree

STARHAVEN, by Ivar Jorgenson. Ava
lon Books, 1958, 220 pp., $2.75.

This is one of the weakest offer
ings yet from Avalon, which has 
been doing quite well by the sci
ence-fiction reader in recent mon
ths.

Both from the standpoint of 
quantity and quality, Mr. Jorgen
son1 s story is lacking. Big type 
and plenty of space between the 
lines helps beef the volume up to 
220 pages. Actually, it runs a- 
bout 40,000 words.

1116 yarn deals with a n im
pregnable fortress in space called 
Starhaven, an artificial satellite 
built by Ben Thurdan a s a haven 
for criminals from all over the 
galaxy.

John Mantell, a defense screen 
technician who believes himself 
guilty of mkrder, steals a space
ship and rockets off to Starhaven, 
Here he meets Thurdan, a very un
convincing villian, and Myra, a 
tyrical heroine who is out to 
murder her former boy friend,Thur
dan, and who hits it off immediate
ly with young Mr. Mantell.

It's so poorly done that you 
get to hoping the willian will 
win, which he doesn't.

If it wasn't for the fact our 
hero, who is actually a Space Pa
trol Agent, double crosses the Pa
trol at the end,I'd swear this was 
a juvenile. Even the kids wouldn't 
swallow this one, however.

A STIR OF ECHOES,by Richard Mathe
son. Lipoincott, 1958. 220 pp., 
#3.00.

Tom Wallace, placed in a hypnotic 
trance as a party stunt by his 
brother-in-law, awakens to find he 
has developed strange new mental 
powers. What follows apparently 
is intended as proof that such 
"psi" powers can be more of a 
curse than a blessing.

Wallace's life i n a small 
suburban conmunity becomes a 
nightmare. He sees a ghost, re
ceives telepathic messages, ac
curately predicts coming events, 
and finds himself reading the 
minds of his neighbors and finding 
in them hatred and lust.

Mr. Matheson, who gave us two 
other entertaining novels, "T h e 
Shrinking Man" and "I Am Legend", 
has built this story a s one of 
terror and suspense and has 
brought into play all phases of 
the supernormal. , . 
(continued o n page 4, column 2)
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SAM HCSDCWITI 
II WED 

DR. CDDISIIND DAVCCCD 
CS II P t,1958

NEW YORK, 11 June, (CNS) - Sam 
Moskowitz, one of the leading fans 
of science-fiction, ex-editor of 
Gemsback's Science-Fiction Plus, 
once editor of Fantasy-Times,auth- 
or, anthologist and feature writer 
of the science-fiction field, will 
marry Dr. Christine Haycock o n 
July 6, 1958.

Dr. Haycock has been a scien
ce fiction fan for the past 15 
years, a member and Secretary of 
the Eastern Science Fiction Asso
ciation, and who among other hobb
ies is an expert photographer. She 
prepaired the 300 slides for Sam's 
excellent s-f cover lecture given 
recently at the Lunacon in New 
York, and has had numerous photos 
of fan events published by Science 
-Fiction Times.

She is a tall,green-eyed bru
nette and a senior resident sur
geon at St. Barnabas'Hospital Cen
ter in Newark, New Jersey.

She us a Captain in the Anpy 
Reserves (will become a Major this 
October) and was the first '.'toman 
interne at the Army's Walter Reed 
Hospital.

She will be a senior resident 
surgeon at St. John's Hospital in 
Brooklyn, N. Y. after the wedding.

The counle will be wed i n 
Brooklyn, NYj Belle Dietz will be 
Matron of Honor, and she will also 
bake the wedding cake. The couple 
will set up house-keening in Brook
lyn.

Chris first saw Sam a t the 
1956 Convention, but they actually 
met a t one of the ESFA meeting. 
She is 34 years old, while Sam is 
40.

At present Sam Moskowitz is 
Managing Editor o f Quick Frozen 
Food, the leading national publi-

Two Editions of QUICK FROZEN FOODS 

cation of the Frozen Food Industry, 
which publishes in numerious edi
tions. He has three editors under 
him, while over him are the editor 
and the publisher. His most well- 
known works in the fan field is

DR. CHRISTINE HAYCOCK AND SAM MOSKOWITZ WHO WILL WED ON JULY 6, 1958,

his fabulous "Immortal Storm".
The editors and staff of Sci

ence-Fiction Times wish the couple 
All the happiness in the universe.

___ SCIENCE FICTION FORECASTS___  
t Coming Up Next In The Pros ।

a GALAXY SCIENCE FICTION,Sept.'58 
* Novella: LASTBORN by Isaac Asi

mov. Novelets: FROM AN UNSEEN 
CENSOR by Rosel George Brown, and 
THING OF BEAUTY by Damon Knight. 
Short Stories: 0 N THE DOUBLE by 
Lloyd Biggie, Jr., THE STROKE OF 
THE SUN by Arthur C. Clarke, and 
PERSONNEL PROBLEM by H. L. Gold. 
Science Dept.: FOR YOUR INFORMA
TION (The Last of the Moas) by 
Willy Ley. Features: EDITOR' S 
PAGE by H. L. Gold, and GALAXY'S 
FIVE STAR SHELF by Floyd C. Gale. 
Cover by DEMBER showing Preparing 
Antarctica for Solar Conference.

A FANTASY & SCIENCE FICTION, Sep- 
tember 1958. HAVE SnACE SUIT - 

WILL TRAVEL (2nd of 3 parts) b y 
Robert A. Heinlein,WILL TIME WAIT? 
(article) by William C.Boyd, CASEY 
AGONISTES by R. M. McKenna, A WORD 
TO THE WISE by John Collier, A 
DEMON AT DEVOTIONSby Jane Roberts, 
RECOMMENDED READING (a dept.) by 
Anthony Boucher, POET IN RESIDENCE

AT PRESS TIME

SECOND "VANGUARD" HELD UNTIL ALL 
FIRST ISSUE REPORTS APE IN

BROOKLYN, 16 June, (CNS) * The 
second issue of Vanguard Science 
Fiction, edited by James Blish, 
is being held up until full re
turns of the first issue are in. 
These returns are expected to be 
complete by the end of June '58. 
At that time, the publishers of 
Vanguard will decide what to do- 
and when to publish the second 
issue.

As stated in the last issue 
of Science-Fiction Times, the 
second issue o f Vanguard is 
ready for the printers.

by Willard Marsh, LAST CALL b y 

Wright Morris,THAT HELLBOUND TRAIN, 
by Robert Bloch, and the cover is 
by Emsh, illustrating "Have Space 
Suit - Will Travel".

BRITISH FORECASTS

A NEW WORLDS SCIENCE FICTION,Vol. 
w25. No. 73, July 1958: SEGREGA

TION by Brian W. Aldiss, THE THIN 
GNAT-VOICES by John Wyndham, KEEP
ER OF THE HOUSE by ^ester del Rey, 
(continued o n page 4, column 3)
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। .......~................ . ..... . ..... .
SCIENCE - FICTION TIMES

"The World Of Tomorrow Today I" 
Winner 1955 and 1957

"S-F achievement awards" 
published twice-a-month by SCI- ; 
ENCE-FICTION TIMES, INC., P. 0. I 
Box 184, Flushing 52, New York. ■ 
IO* per copy, 52 per year (24' 
issues). PERMANENT SUBSCRIPTIONS !

$15.00.
BRITISH: 9d per copy, 7s6d for 
12 issues. 15s0d per year. PER- 

• MANENT SUBSCRIPTION: 3 Founds 
i 10s0d from H. M. JOHNSON, 16 
' Rockville Road, Broad Green, 

LIVERPOOL 14, ENGLAND.
! AUSTRALIA: One Shilling per copy 
( Ten Shillings for 12 issues, One 
I Pound for 24 issues. PERMANENT 
! SUBSCRIPTION: 5 Pounds, from 
i ROGER DARD, Box S1387, GPO PERTH 

WESTON AUSTRALIA.
James V. Taurasi, Sr., Ray Van 
Houten, and Frank R. Prieto, Jr.

Editors and Publishers. 
ADVERTISEMENTS: $20 per full 
page; $10 per. half page; $6 per 
quarter page; & $3 per 1/8 page.

SCIENCE-FICTION TIMES, INC. 
(founded 1937-Incorporated 1957)

I CLASSIFIED ADS f
2# per word including name,address 
and zone number. 25 words minimum, 
remittance with copy, (NO STAMPS}) 
| FOR SALE |
SCIENCE-FICTION FANTASY WEIRD REF- 
erence books - Pocketbooks - Mag
azines New and Old - Bargains and 
Bonuses. SCIENCE-FICTION & FAN
TASY PUBLICATIONS, 127-01 116th 
avenue, S. Ozone Park 20, N.Y.
FANTASTIC NOVELS, A CHECK LIST, 
Compiled by Roger Dard, Foreword 
by August Derleth. 12 pages, prin
ted. 254 from James V. Taurasi, 
18-36 129th St., College Point 56, 
New York. (NO STAMPS PLEASE}) 
COMPLETE YOUR MAGAZINE COLLECTION. 
'lie have all kinds, old and new; 
science fiction, fantasy, weird, 
adventure, detective,western, etc. 
Send in your want list. BOOK
LOVERS BARGAIN HOUSE, Box 214, 
Little Rock, Ark._______________  
CATALOG OF NEW AND USED SCIENCE 
fiction and fantasy magazines. 
Write Gerry de la Ree, 277 Howland 
Ave,, River Edge, New Jersey.
; WANTED |
STILL WANTED: THE 1927 AMAZING ST
ORIES ANNUAL i n good condition 
with full front & back cover. Will 
pay $5.00 for copy dr $10.00 in 
ad space ip one issue of S-F TIMES. 
SCIENCE-FICTION TI’!ES, INC., P. 0. 
Box 184. Flushing 52, New York. 
WANTED: SCIENCE FICTION AND FANTA- 
sy books published before 1945; 
first editions of Burroughs, H. R. 
Haggard, George Griffith; Arkham 
House books, etf., etc. Gerry de 
la Ree., 277 Howland Ave., River 
Edge, New Jersey.  
[' FOR SALE___________ |
IT'S MINDROTTINGI SEND $1 FOR THE 
next ten issues of The Sick Ele
phant. Don't fail- t o miss it} 
George 'Wells, Box 486, Riverhead, 
New York._______________ ;________  

Advertise i n Science-Fiction" 
Times & reach science-fiction's 

most interested people.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

DUE TO THE FACT THAT OUR POSTAL 
RATES GO UP ON AUGUST 1st, 1958, 
THE SUBSCRIPTION RATES OF THIS 
NEWSPAPER WILL B E INCREASED} 
THIS IS THE FIRST INCREASE SINCE 
WE WENT TWICE-A-MONTH AND 10# 
(from 154) PER COPY ALMOST TEN 
YEARS AGO. SINCE THAT TIME, THE 
COST OF PRINTING,PAPER AND POST
AGE HAVE ALL GONE UP, BUT WE HAVE 
MAINTAIN® OUR SUBSCRIPTION 
PRICE. NOW m CANNOT DO IT A- 
GAINl OUR NEW RATES WILL BE, 
EFFECTIVE AUGUST 1st, 1958:
U.S. & CANADA: 10* per cony, 10- 
c'onies 51, or 20 conies $2.00. 
BRITISH: 9d per copy, 10 conies 
7s6d, o r 20 conies for lOsOd. 
AUSTRALIA: One Shilling ner copy 
10 conies for 10 Shillings, or

20 copies for One Pound.
PERMANENT SUBSCRIPTION changes 
if any, will be announced at a 

later date}
ALL SUBSCRIPTIONS AT THE OLD 
RATE MUST BE POSTMARKED NO LATER 
THAN'JULY 31, 1958 TO BE EFFEC
TIVE} ANY SUBS MAILED AFTER TH
AT DATE WILL BE ENTERED AT THE 
NEW RATE} SUBSCRIPTION RATES 
SUBJECT TO CHANGES ’.VITH ANY NEW 

POST OFFICE INCREASES}
-The Publishers

BOOK REVIEWS (cont. from page 2)

The author has been scripting 
for motion pictures in recent mon
ths, and "A Stir Of Echoes" often 
reads like a Hollywood production.

We wouldn't be at all surprised to 
see it reach the screen.

It's a story that will appeal 
to both mystery and (fantasy read- 
ers, lie recommend it to both.

$rtenrr- Jirttan Straw. 3nr.
Post Office Box 184, Flushing 52, New York

Franklin M Dietz Jr 
1721 Grand Ave 
Bronx 53 NI

sft-317

PRINTED MATTER ONLY - Form 3547 Requested - All Required Postage Guaranted

COMPLETE YOUR COLLECTION OF 
Science - Fiction Times

Please list alternates as some 
issues are in short supply.

TEMPO-DE-FANTASIA (Spanish Edi
tion) #2 - 25# each.
FANTASY-COMICS - #1 -20# each. 
FANTASY-TIMES - Nos. 92-93-94- 
128-136-137&137a-139-140-141-142 
143-145-146-147-148-149-150-151- 
152 - 153 -I54-I55-I56-I57-I58-® 
25# each. #138 Tenth Anniver
sary issue - $1.00 each. Nos. 
159-160-161-162-163-164-166-168- 
® 20# each. Nos. 169-170-171- 
172-173-174-175-176-177-178-179- 
180-181-182-183-184-185-186-187- 
188-189-190-191-192-193-194-195- 
196&196a-197-198M98a -1994199a- 
201-202-203-204-205-206-207-209- 
210-211-212-213-® 15# each. Nos. 
214-215-216-217-218-219-220-221- 
222-223-225-226-227-229-230-231& 
231a-232-233-235-236-237-238-239 
240-242-243-244-245-246-247-251- 
252-256-257-258-259-262,263-264- 
265-266-267-268-269-27O*-271-272 
274-275-276-277-278-279-280-282- 
286-287-288-® 10* each. "Start- 
ing with issue #270 Fantasy-Tim- 
es became Science-Fiction Times. 
Ino STAMPS PLEASE}) Frank R.- 
Prieto, Jr., R.D. #1, Kirk Ave., 

Warners, New York.

ADVERTISE IN SCIENCE-FICTION TIMES

SCIENCE FICTION FORECASTS 
(continued from page 3, column 3)

TOWER FOR ONE by John Kippax, and. 
OUTSIDE by Sydney J. Bounds. Ar
ticle: LIFE AT LAST by Kenneth 
Johns, plus the regular features 
which include cover by Brian Lewis 
and "Profiles" on Brian W. Aldiss.


